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 [ADMINISTRATIVE AGENT Letterhead]

[DATE]

[Applicant Name

Applicant Address]

Dear [Applicant Name]:

A preliminary review of your application and household income indicates you are not currently eligible for an affordable housing opportunity in our region.

[IF INCOME TOO HIGH]:

Your income level is over the income limit for your housing region and therefore you do not qualify for affordable housing in this region.  Based on the information you submitted we have calculated your household’s gross annual income at $ [income]. The maximum income for a household of [number in household] is $[maximum income] in region [region number].
[IF INCOME TOO LOW]:

Based on the information you submitted, we have calculated your household’s gross annual income at $[income].  The monthly rent for the [number of bedrooms] bedroom [low or moderate] income unit at [development name] is $[rent]. You would need a monthly income of $[necessary income – approximately three times monthly rent] to afford this rent considering our requirement that you pay no more than 35 percent of your gross income for housing expenses. If your income changes you may write a letter explaining the change and we will re-review your application.   You may wish to consider the following additional resources for affordable housing: [local programs or resources, ie: affordability assistance].
We thank you for your interest and hope we can assist you with a future affordable housing opportunity.
Sincerely,

[Administrative Agent Representative]
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